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The Moonlight Markets have been running biennually since 1998 and
have made a very successful name for themselves in our community.

Typically the markets raise over $20k for our school!

Funds raised (combined with grants) over the years have upgraded the
facilities of the Moonlight Hall (enclosing this area, painting, stage, sound
system and 5 split system air-conditioners), the new playground in the
Kindy/Pre-Primary area, the undercover area where the children eat their
recess and lunch, ongoing work on the Nature Play Area, Teachers wish
lists and so much more.

In 2007, the Falls Road P&C were awarded the inaugural Australian
Women's Weekly P&C winner for the state of WA, largely due to the success
of these Markets. The $2K prize money was spent on the large screen in
the front office which displays photos of the children.

It’s been almost 4 years since Falls Road dellvered a Moonlight
Markets to our community and we are excited that with your help we
can achleve success for our school in 2023!




FALLS ROAD PRIMARY

WHAT DO THEY INVOLVE?

The whole of Falls Road Primary is opened up to the public for an evening of
market stalls, games, entertainment and food!

Each class hosts a market stall outside their room (some examples below).

STALLS

Gifts « Plants « Sweets « Games « Second hand clothing « Silent auction
Preserves « Face painting « Silent Disco « Haunted House -« Glow products »
Construction station

We are looking for parents with a side hustie that you may like to advertise
and sell at the markets with a percentage of profits going to the school!

CLASS COORDINATOR

One parent from each class coordinates a stall (with the support from the MM
Coordinator and Committee). They will organise the collection of donations,
signage and rosters for volunteers (parents from that class).

If you have any other skills or ideas that might be useful, or would
like to put your hand up as a Class Coordinator, please contact

* Ashlee Gibson - 0407471802 or attend the meeting this Friday
morning (17th ) after the assembly in the Moonlight Hall.




